
From: Brandon Peck <brandon@flywheelgs.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Matthew Saermatthew@flywheelgs.com
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Brian Sailerbrian@flywheelgs.com
Date: 2/28/2018 11:24:41 PM

Subject: Re: CRES event in Columbia

Danny, not a problem. We understand its a busy time.

Matt, can you please send some materials to Danny & Catherine when you have some time to do so?

Thanks,
BP

Brandon Peck

Director

Flywheel Government Solutions
Washington, DC
Ph. 617.922.9219
brandon@flywheelgs.com

 
Accelerating Public-Private Partnerships
 
Confidentiality Notice:   This electronic message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s)
 and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender via telephone, facsimile, or reply e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the original message, including any attachments.

On Wed, Feb 28, 2018 at 10:16 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Brandon, I’m sorry that we couldn’t make it, but would you please send along any materials? Thanks

 

DV

From:  Brandon Peck [mailto:brandon@flywheelgs.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 6:48 PM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>; Catherine McNicoll 
<CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Cc: Brian Sailer <brian@flywheelgs.com>; Matthew Saer <matthew@flywheelgs.com>
 
Subject:  Re: CRES event in Columbia
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Hi Danny & Catherine,

We wanted to see if you and/or your staff could attend tomorrow’s event below. Or part of the 
event.

Thank you,

Brandon Peck

Flywheel Government Solutions

617.922.9219

On Feb 20, 2018, at 9:17 AM, Brandon Peck <brandon@flywheelgs.com> wrote:

Danny & Catherine,

Hope you've been well.

We simply wanted to bring the below event to your attention in the event you are able 
to attend.

The event to which we are referring is being put on by a group with whom we work 
called Citizens for Responsible Energy Solutions (CRES). CRES is an organization 
that is squarely focused on engaging conservatives on the issue of clean energy 
expansion through the lens of open-competition and free markets. They are a national 
organization in scope.

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/solar-tariffs-and-the-future-of-clean-energy-in-sc-tickets-
43167343687?ref=estw

The focus is solar tariffs and the future of SC's clean energy economy.

Thanks for considering.

V/R,

Brandon Peck

Director

Flywheel Government Solutions
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Washington, DC

Ph. 617.922.9219

brandon@flywheelgs.com

 
Accelerating Public-Private Partnerships

 
Confidentiality Notice:   This electronic message, including any attachments, 

is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential 

and/or privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 

distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please 

contact the sender via telephone, facsimile, or reply e-mail and destroy all 

copies of the original message, including any attachments.

tel:(617)%20922-9219
mailto:brandon@flywheelgs.com

